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Weekly News – Friday 6th March 2020  
 

Year 4 
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

This week we have started our topic of fractions in maths 
recapping our understanding of unit fractions and 
equivalents. We have used lots of practical resources to 
help us visualise just what fractions are. 

We have completed our independent writing on Secrets 
of a Sun King and are looking forward to starting our new 
story about Thor’s hammer next week. 

The children have coped very well with the different 
assessments we have undertaken this week. These will 
help to inform our discussions at the upcoming parent 
consultations. 

In geography, we have started learning about the 
journey of a river by thinking about key physical features. 
In science, we started our work on living things and their 
habitats by classifying vertebrates and invertebrates. 

Year 4 Team  

P 

Homework Reminder 

Home learning grid for Spring 2 will be available on the school 
website. Whilst the enrichment activities are focused on rivers, 
please remember to keep up with the non-negotiables. 

Due to our production rehearsals, we have a limited time to teach 
spellings this half term. Please could you ensure that your children 
not only learn their weekly spellings but understand the rules. Also, it 
would be great for them to recap previously taught rules. 

 

 

Date Reminders 
18th & 19th March 

Parent Consultations 

 

20th March 

Mum’s Breakfast 

Year 4 Cake Sale 

 
Announcements 

Please return your consents 
for the trip to Thames 
Explorers at Kew Riverside. 
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